
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
May 27, 2020 
 
Ms. Christina Zacharuk 
CEO & President  
�W�µ���o�]�����^�����š�}�Œ�����u�‰�o�}�Ç���Œ�•�[�����}�µ�v���]�o���^�����Œ���š���Œ�]���š 
Suite 210, 880 Douglas Street 
Victoria, BC V8W 2B7 
 
Dear Ms. Zacharuk:  
 
As Chair of the Douglas College Board, I confirm the following: 

1) The Board is aware of all executive compensation paid in the prior fiscal year. 
 

2) The compensation information being disclosed is accurate and includes all compensation paid by the 
employer, foundations, subsidiaries, or any other organization related to or associated with the employer.   
It also includes the value of any pre- or post-employment payments made during the 12 month period 
before or after the term of employment. 
 

3) The compensation provided was within approved compensation plans and complies with PSEC guidelines. 
 


















